
Due to upcoming staff training and meetings we have had to cancel the following clubs. 

Wednesday 11th October - Netball Club 

Monday 16th October - Football Club 

Please ensure arrangements are made for your child to be picked up at the end of the 
school day. Apologies for any inconvenience caused.  

Parent meetings for all classes will be taking place all day 
on Wednesday 29th November. Time slots will be released 
in the next few weeks and we will be using eSchools again 
to book appointments. For new parents whose children are 
in Reception, we will issue you with logins and passwords 
for eSchools shortly. All other parents should use their 
login details issued to them last year.  

Our Harvest festival will be taking place next week on Tuesday 10th October at 11am 
at St Enoder Church.  As is previous years,  the children will walk from the school 
to the church for the service. We are after volunteers to help walk the children from 
the school to the church and back again. If you are able to help us out please inform 
the class teacher. All help is greatly appreciated. Volunteers will need to be at school 
for 10am as we will be walking to the church at 10.30am. Thank you.  



On Friday 20th October Aspire are holding a joint celebration day across the Trust. We 
will be joining up with the other schools in our hub for an exciting day with each of the 
classes doing different activities. Letters went home with the children this week        
detailing the activity that your child will be doing on the day. Please ensure that all of 
the consent forms are returned to school as soon as possible.  

We have vacancies for lunchtime supervisors at the school. If you are interested in 
this role and would like to join us here at Summercourt,  then please see the office for 
further information on the days and hours needed and how to apply.  

There will be a Coffee Morning taking place at the Summercourt New Memorial Hall on 
Saturday 18th November from 10.30 - 12.30 in aid of the Cornwall Birth and Baby      
Appeal at Treliske. There will be lots of refreshments and cakes available and we have 
been reliably informed that the man in red will be making an appearance on the morning 
too! 

Following the book sale and non school uniform day last week we can confirm that we 
raised a total of £157.60 which is a great amount. This will be used for purchasing 
new books for the school. A big thank you to everyone who supported us and we hope 
the children are enjoying their books.  





TUES 10 OCT - Harvest Festival at St Enoder Church 11am 
WED 11 OCT - No Netball club 
MON 16 OCT - No football club  
FRI 20 OCT - Aspire celebration day - School open 
MON 23 OCT - Half Term Week 
MON 30 OCT - INSET day - school closed 
TUE 31ST OCT - Return to school 
WED 29 NOV - Parent Interviews for all Classes 
FRI 08 DEC - XMAS Coffee Morning 
TUE 19 DEC - Last day of Term 2pm Finish 
THU 04 JAN - Spring term starts 

LEARNING FOR LIFE 

CLASS 1: Maisie Collyer 

 

CLASS 2: Matthew Ford 

 

CLASS 3: Daniela Musatoiu 

 

CLASS 4: Katie Disney 

HANDWRITING 

CLASS 1: Ari Lamb 

 

CLASS 2: Charley Seals 

 

CLASS 3: Darcy Johns 

 

CLASS 4: Caitlin Goulter 

STAR AWARD 

CLASS 1:  Alfie Newman 

 

CLASS 2:  Eila Lamb 

 

CLASS 3: Jack Ivamy 

 

CLASS 4:  Solomon Brignall 

ATTENDANCE 

CLASS 1: 98.05% 

 

CLASS 2: 99.64% 

 

CLASS 3: 97.33% 

 

CLASS 4: 92.5% 


